





Happy Holidays! Here are a few announcements for this month; 

-The studio will be closed for the holidays December 23rd-January 3rd. 
We will resume classes on Monday, January 6th, 2025.

-Our 2025 recital costume “look book” will be available for viewing 
at the lobby desk starting Monday, December 9th! This book will 
have photos of each class’s recital costumes. We will announce our 
recital theme in the month of January. 

-Crazy Christmas week at the studio will be December 16th-20th, 
2024. Dancers may wear their craziest holiday attire to class. (Hats, 
sweaters, leggings, socks, etc!)

-Our 2025 recital will be Saturday, MAY 10th, 2025 at Mannoni 
PAC on USM’s campus. 

I hope you all have a great month of December and a Merry Christmas!!

Sincerely, 

Natalie Pope 
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